

Dear Parents and Carers

I am finally delighted to be able to inform you of your child's class arrangements for September 2019. The children will meet their new class teacher on Tuesday getting to know their teacher and where physically possible, due to 'the move' will be in their new classrooms. I am also excited to announce some additional class names for September.

Year Group	Teacher	Class name	Classroom location
Year R	Mrs Jordan	Inkpen Class	New block previously Ocean club
Year 1	Mrs Murphy – Mon & Tues Until Miss Sedgwick returns Miss Marshall – Wed, Thurs & Fri	Donaldson Class	New block previously Ocean club
Year 1	Miss Bishop – Mon, Tues & Wed Miss Lambert – Thursday Mrs Michelowski – Friday - until Mrs Gatland returns at the end of November when she will teach on Thursday & Friday	Dahl Class	New block previously Ocean club
Year 2	Mrs Knolles	Murphy Class	Previously Kinney classroom
Year 3	Mr Boffa	Kinney Class	Previously spare Kinney classroom
Year 3	Miss Keresey	Kipling Class	Previously Rosen
Year 4	Mrs Mellis – Mon, Tues, Wed & Thurs Miss Lambert - Fri	Rowling Class	Same classroom
Year 4	Mr Richards	Rosen Class	Previously Rundell
Year 5	Miss Caires	Rundell	Previously Morpurgo
Year 5	Miss Chatfield	Walliams	Same classroom
Year 6	Miss Webb	Wells	Same classroom
Year 6	Mr Brown	Morpurgo	New building classroom

Further Teaching Staff Updates

- Mr Williams will be moving on at the end of this year to take on new challenges as Head of P.E.. We thank him for his
 contributions to Rosen Class. We wish him well in the future.
- Miss Bishop returns from her maternity leave at the start of July.
- Congratulations to Miss Sedgwick who is expecting her second child and due to start her maternity leave in August.
- We look forward to welcoming Mrs Gatland back when she returns from her maternity leave at the end of November.
- We would like to extend a warm welcome to Mr Richards, Miss Lambert, Miss Keresey and Miss Marshall who will be joining our teaching staff I am sure you will make them feel welcome.

The teachers and pupils are really looking forward to next year and I can't wait to see the brilliant learning opportunities that it will bring with us being united on one site.

Kind regards

Mrs Mace Acting Headteacher

Headteacher: Miss A Elstob

Address: Tithepit Shaw Lane, Warlingham, Surrey CR6 9AN Telephone: 01883 622000 Email: office@hamsey.surrey.sch.uk

Website: www.hamsey.surrey.sch.uk

